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23 February 2024

Dear parents and carers

Headteacher:

Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH
Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD
01737 764356
mail@carringtonschool.org
www.carringtonschool.org

On Friday 1 March Vancols Photographers will be in school taking the Year 9 Individual
photographs.

We expect that your young person will want to look their best, therefore we are giving
you plenty of notice. Full school uniform will be required.

Your young person will bring home a proof card containing a QR code that you can scan
to view and order any photos online.

Best wishes

The Carrington Team
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